
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Waste Oil Ordinance 

According to the Waste Oil Ordinance, we are obliged to take back the following 
used oils free of charge:  

- engine oil  
- gear oil 
- oil filter and oil waste occurred during a regular oil change.  

The amount of the returned used oil shall correspond to the same amount of oil you 
bought from us. 

You can return used oil to our store at any time during our opening hours: 

Jockey‘ Boxenstop  
Gewerbering 2  
84326 Falkenberg  
Germany 

Alternatively, you can also send us the used oil; in this case the costs have to be 
paid by the purchaser.  

Please note that for used oil special transport conditions may apply.  

Business customers shall return waste oils to other waste oil facilities. 

 


